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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term appears to have flown by! We have thoroughly enjoyed seeing and celebrating 
positive learning behaviours and learning this term. It has been wonderful to visit and 
observe children’s learning in the classroom as well as have them come to visit us in the 
office to share pieces of work that they’re incredibly proud of. The VIP club has also been 
an exciting addition to our Thursday calendar and we’re sure the children feel the same 
about this too! J  
 
A few key dates for next term 

• Thursday 6th March 14:00 – 15:00: World Book Day event – make a vegetable 
character with your child. 

• Friday mornings 8:40 – 8:50: Fabulous Fridays Y1-6 – see poster below for more 
information. 

• Friday 28th March Explorer Dome visit for Years 1 and 3 
• Parents’ Evenings – Monday 31st March for all years, Wednesday 2nd April for all years 

apart from Y5, Thurs 3rd April for Year 5 only 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We hope you have a restful and joyful half term 
holiday. 
Sarah – Executive Head Teacher, Laura – Head of School, Tash – Assistant Head and 
SENCO (The Senior Leadership Team) 

Importance of Good Attendance 

 



 
 

   
 

 
 
 



 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Celebrating Positive Learning Behaviours – The launch of the VIP pass!  
 
It has been wonderful to celebrate so many children each week this term who are always 
demonstrating our positive learning behaviours and rules of ready, respectful and safe. 
 
Some of the highlights this term have been:  

• Playing football with Laura/Sarah 
• Playing board games with Laura 
• Colouring, crafts and iPad time with Sarah 
• Hot chocolate (with a biscuit to dunk!) and crafts with Laura 

 

         
 

           

Zones of Regulation  
 
This term, we are continuing to develop our knowledge of our Zones of Regulation to 
support our personal, social and emotional learning in school. This term we began by 
revisiting and then have focused on a concept per fortnight.  
 
So far, we have covered/are covering: 
Concept 1: What is regulation? 
Concept 2: Introducing the Zones of Regulation  
Concept 3: All the zones are okay 
Concept 4: My signals, my zones 
Concept 5: The Zones Check-in   
Concept 6: Situations that trigger and spark  
 
Please see Class Dojo for the ‘bridge’ documents shared for each concept. They provide a 
useful overview for parents/carers and an activity that you can do together at home to 
reinforce the concept taught in school. It is always useful to revisit concepts with your 
child/ren at home.  
 
 



 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

World Book Day Parent Event  
 
Next term, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. Parents/carers 
are invited in from 14:00 - 15:00 to spend time in their child's class making a vegetable book 
character with their child. 
 
Most children will participate within their classrooms however, we will also have alternative 
quieter spaces available for those who need this. Also, if you/a family member are unable 
to make it, your child will still have the opportunity to make a character in their class or in a 
different space with MPET adults. 
 
We welcome donations during this week (week commencing 3rd March) of vegetables, 
junk modelling items, googly eyes, pipe cleaners / other craft items that could be used to 
create the character. 
 
We look forward to welcoming parents, carers and family members into Mulberry Park at 
14:00 on Thursday 6th March. 

MPET Wildlife Garden – Parent/Carer/Community Working Group  
 
Please find a message below from Nina Haigh, parent: 
 
I am looking to create a wildlife garden at MPET and would like to recruit a group of 
parent/carer volunteers who would be willing to get together occasionally to take part in 
some landscaping and planting. There is an area available to be developed which has the 
potential to become a wonderful space for all children at the school to be able to use and 
learn more about wildlife, nature and taking care of green spaces. You don't need any 
prior gardening experience at all, just be keen to get involved! 
 
If you are interested in knowing more, please get in touch with the school office, leaving 
your name and number, and you can be added to the group. By giving your name and 
number to the office, you are consenting to it being shared with Nina to join the group. 
 
Please contact the office by Friday 28th February to express your interest. 

  

Explorer Dome Visit 
 
On Wednesday 12th February, children from reception, Year 2, 4,5 and 6 enjoyed their time 
in the Explorer Dome. The Explorer Dome staff led engaging sessions about space, the 
environment and sound.  
 
We can’t wait to have them back on 28th March for Year 1 and 3!  
 

 
 



 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 


